Regular meeting of the Waterloo Water & Light Commission held July 6, 2021

The meeting was called to order by President Tom Bergan at 7:00pm at the Waterloo Utilities
office. Present were Commissioners Vern Butzine, Devin Schumann, Chuck Wallace,
Superintendent Barry Sorenson, Lineman Evan Pratt, and Ben Heidemann from Town and Country
Engineering. Absent Commissioner Tim Thomas.

Minutes
It was moved by Butzine, seconded by Wallace, to approve the minutes of the June 1, 2021
meeting. Motion carried.

Expenditures
It was moved by Bergan, seconded by Schumann, to approve the payment of the June bills as

presented. Motion carried.

Citizen Input
None.

Rural Development Application
Ben updated the Commission on the award of 4 million in grant money and remainder in aloan at
1.75% to fund the WWTP Plant Upgrades.

WWTP Plant Upgrade

Ben informed the Commission that there were no public comments at the DNR required public
meeting. It was moved by Wallace, seconded by Butzine, to direct Town and Country to submit the
WWTP Fecility Plan to the DNR. Motion carried.

WWTP Industrial Contr acts
Discussion on contracts for the WWTP industrial customers.

5G Pole Contact Rates
It was moved by Butzine, seconded by Schumann, to approve 5G pole contact rates as presented.
Motion carried.

It was moved by Butzine, seconded by Wallace, to adjourn. Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Devin Schumann
Acting Secretary



